PUBLICATION & SALES DEAPRTMENT

Our Ref. PUB&SALES/22:1 19 Feb 2024

Subject: Farewell to Shri. Rakesh Arora, Supervisor (Reprography)

Shri Rakesh Arora, Supervisor (Reprography) is superannuating on 29" February 2024 after
putting in 36 years of dedicated services to the Bureau of Indian Standards.

As an expression of our gratitude and for his valuable contribution to the Bureau and also
as a token of love and affection, it is proposed to arrange a farewell party on 29" February 2024,
Thursday at 1600 h in the Auditorium, BIS Manak Bhawan. The suggested contribution from
colleagues is as follow:

Officers 1 Rs. 100.00
Staff i Rs. 75.00

The contribution may please be sent to Smt. Sunita Prakash, SO/ Shri Deepak Sharma,
Assistant, Room No. 101, Manakalaya, latest by 27" February 2024.
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